
I strongly oppose this bill. There is no evidence that drag queens are harmful to anyone, and it is 
abhorrent that the ND legislature is considering making this practice illegal. The fact that this bill is being 
considered is embarrassing for our state. It shows such ignorance of factual information and the 
extreme prejudice of our lawmakers.  
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